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email:  Enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk 
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     24th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
To support our learning about animals and their habitats, Red Area children will be going on an exciting trip to 
Grimsbury Farm.  The trip will include a chance to learn about animal habitats in and around the farm, interact with 
animals and participate in activities led by the farmer.  At the end of Red Area’s enquiry, the children will be creating 
their own habitats – We hope that this trip will help give them lots of ideas that will guide their learning. 
 

This trip will take place over two days and your child’s trip to Grimsbury Farm will be on Friday 8th July 2022 as 

follows: 

 Ruby Class 

 ½ of Garnet Class 
 
We will walk to Grimsbury Farm, so please ensure your child comes to school with a coat and they should wear 
wellies/old shoes as we will be exploring woodland areas whilst at the farm.  School uniform MUST be worn please. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag (to be carried in a rucksack/backpack) so that 
everything can be binned once they have eaten their lunch.  Please provide your child with a filled water bottle.  No 
fizzy drinks or glass bottles/cans please.  Children will not need to bring any money on the trip.   
 
We ask for consent and a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to cover the cost of the trip be paid via Eduspot by 
Friday 1st July. Whilst no child will be excluded, we do rely on voluntary contributions being made in order for the trip 
to take place.  We reserve the right to cancel the trip if insufficient voluntary contributions are received. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  Please see your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
 
Red Area Team 
 

 
Red Area trip to Grimsbury Farm – Friday 8th July 2022 

 
You only need to return this slip if you have ticked one of the boxes below and return it to the school office. 

 
Name of Child ……………………………………………………………………………….……….. Class ……………………… 
 

 I am available to accompany the school trip, if required, and understand that I will be advised 
separately if I am needed. 

 My child receives qualifying benefits related Free School Meals and I would like a packed 
lunch to be provided on the day.  (Parents to provide a drink please) 

 
Signed ……………………………………………..…………………………………. (parent/carer)   Date …………………………… 
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